FOYLE

Health and Social Services Trust

30 June 2005

Ms Fiona Chamberlain
Solicitor to the Inquiry
3" Floor

20 Adelaide Street
BELFAST

BT2 8GB

Dear Ms Chamberlain

Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related deaths

I refer to your letter of 17 May seeking information to inform the ongoing Inquiry. I
apologise for the delay in responding.

I hope the attached adequately addresses your enquiries. Nevertheless, if you require
any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely
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JOE LUSBY
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